

Town of Boscawen

116 North Main Street, Boscawen, NH 03303 | Telephone: 603.753.9188 x2309

Planning Board Technical Review Committee

June 15, 2022

Kellee Jo Easler Planning & Community Development Director Christin Sandhammer & Joel Demers 148 King Street Boscawen, NH 03303

Mark Varney Planning Board Chair

Alan H. Hardy, Chair

Code Enforcement Officer

Charles Bodien, Jr. Building Inspector

Tim Kenney Fire Chief

Dean Hollins Public Works Director

Kevin Wyman Police Chief

Planning & Community Development Staff

Kellee Jo Easler Director

Kearsten O'Brien Deputy Director

Kara Gallagher Clerk Notice of Decision

At a regularly scheduled and duly noticed meeting of the **Boscawen Technical Review Committee on Tuesday, June 15, 2022** at 9:00 am, the TRC approved the following:

Application for Minor Site Plan Review for Home Business Major, submitted by Live Free Florals, Christin Sandhammer and Joel Demers, with a location of Map 81A Lot 26, 148 King Street, Boscawen, NH 03303, located in a Village District zone.

By Order of the Technical Review Committee,

Kearsten O'Brien, Deputy Chair

The Town of Boscawen prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, religion, age, disability, marital or family status. Boscawen is an equal opportunity employer.